SLP

October 1, 2020
SLP015/2563
Subject: Notification of additional the Substitution of Songkran Holidays 2020

To: Managing Director

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Salee Printing Public Company Limited (SLP) has notified the substitution for Songkran Holidays 2020 when
September, 2020 the number of 2 days has passed.
The Company would like to inform that the company shall substitute the holidays in place of the remaining

on April 14 and April 15, 2020 (Songkran Day) as follow.

1. Thursday 19 November 2020 Substitution for Songkran Day on April 14, 2020
2. Friday 20 November 2020 Substitution for Songkran Day on April 15, 2020

Please kindly be informed accordingly,

Yours sincerely,

—Tlrn 2z,

(Mr.Thanachai Santichaikul)

Salee Printing Public
Companv Umited

Managing Director
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